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24th March 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
                                       Re: Children of Key Workers Years 8-10 

I want to thank the parents who are Key Workers who contacted the school regarding   
the support they needed for their daughters -  the week commencing 23rd March. 
 
I would be most grateful if those Key Workers would email me directly by 12.00 each day if you 
require the school to assist you in supervising your child the following day. 
 
This will help us to plan to ensure that we have sufficient staff in school to keep the children safe. 
 
My email address is: rmclaughlin465@c2kni.net 
              

I hope you and your families stay safe and I want to thank you for your ongoing support during 
these unprecedented times. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Ms McLaughlin. 
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